alintaenergy

7 December 2022

Ms Naomi Menon

Director, Competition Exemptions
ACCC

23 Marcus Clarke Street
Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Ms Menon
AA1000623-1: Application for Authorisation from Pilbara ISOCo Limited

We refer to the email dated 16 November 2022 from the ACCC regarding the above
application.

Alinta DEWAP Pty Ltd, as a member company of the Pilbara ISOCo and a Systems
Operations Participant, strongly supports the application for authorisation.

However, to avoid unnecessary compliance burden and cost we submit that, if
granted, the authorisation condition regarding amendments to the regime should:
¢ include a materiality threshold; and

¢ berelated to changes associated with the identified conduct outlined in
section 3 of the application,

before the company is required to notify the ACCC of a change.
If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact Jess Dyer, General

Counsel, at

Yours sincerelv

Ken WOoiley
Executive Director, Power Generation
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